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Learning together. Achieving together. 

3rd September 2025 
   
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you have had a restful holiday and enjoyed some quality family time. I am really looking forward to 
working with your children in their final year at Waverton Primary. As year 6 children and the oldest in the 
school, they are all eager to take on responsibilities as prefects; I am sure they will all rise to the challenge. 
Those children who would like to be house captains, will give a short presentation in assembly on Friday. 
 
Our Year 6 residential to Conway is booked for 20th-22nd May 2026. More information about this visit will follow. 
 
Our learning this half term: 
 

History or Geography Who were The Ancient Mayans and what developments did they make?’ We 
will learn about this ancient civilization in history and look at what the area 
is like now. 

Science Animals including humans. This unit teaches the importance of diet, exercise 
and lifestyle in the way that bodies function.  

English Poetry – A Tiger in the Zoo      and   Historical Narrative – The Rain Player 

Maths Place Value – 4-digit numbers     and    Addition and Subtraction 

PE Gymnastics – Flight    and   Tag Rugby 

RE Christianity - How and why do Christians worship? What are the benefits for 
believers?  
How is charity a Christian value?  

Computing How can we make an interactive 360 VR image?  
 

PSHE Relationships – VIPs. Children will identify who their VIPs are within their 
families and friendship groups and how important kindness and respect are 
within these relationships. 

Music Guitar. This unit will be delivered by the Music for Life team for the entire 
Autumn term. 

French Where in the world? 

DT or Art Printing – Ancient Mayan symbols 

 
Here are a few class routines for this term: 

• PE will take place on Tuesday and Friday. Children will need warm clothes for outdoor PE lessons. 

• Reading books need to be brought in daily. This year we are continuing to use the Boom Reader APP 
to record reading. 

• All homework will be given out on Friday and is due in on Wednesdays. If your child struggles with any 
aspect of the homework, encourage them to tell us, then we can help them in class on the concept. All 
homework will be set on Google classroom and MyMaths. 

• Mrs Hosker and Miss Shone will teach the class on Tuesday mornings.  

• Please ensure that children have a water bottle for class and a separate drink in their packed lunch 
bag. 



 
Please do not hesitate to contact me throughout the year if you have any questions or concerns. If you have 
a question or your child is worried about something, it is best to let us know and we can work together to 
ensure the best outcomes.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mr D Simpson 

 


